
 
 

 
 
 

 

Enbridge Gas Inc.  
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham, Ontario, Canada 
N7M 5M1 

November 10, 2022 
 
 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. 

Application for Renewal of Franchise Agreement - Municipality of Leamington 
Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2022-0201 

 
Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 1 dated September 8, 2022 and the evidence submitted 
November 8, 2022 by the Municipality of Leamington, this letter is to advise the OEB that 
Enbridge Gas intends to file responding evidence after the Municipality of Leamington has 
responded to the information requests related to its evidence. 
 
Enbridge Gas anticipates that it would submit responding evidence within two weeks following 
the receipt of the responses by the Municipality of Leamington to the information requests. 
 
Should you have any questions on this submission, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
 

Yours truly, 
 
  
 
 
 

Patrick McMahon 
Technical Manager 
Regulatory Research and Records 
patrick.mcmahon@enbridge.com 
(519) 436-5325  

 
 
cc (by email):  Matthew Todd, Municipality of Leamington (mtodd@leamington.ca) 
   Brenda Percy, Municipality of Leamington (clerks@leamington.ca) 
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